
  Have your say!

Managing freight vehicles 

through Kent
A consultation on a proposal to create a permanent 

lorry area adjacent to the M20 at Stanford West.

Closes Friday 23 September 2016.
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Find out more at:

www.highwaysengland.citizenspace.com 

or www.gov.uk and search for 

‘Stanford West’

Or email us: 

m20lorryarea@highwaysengland.co.uk

Or write to us: 

M20 lorry area

Highways England, Bridge House, 1 Walnut 

Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey, GU14 4LZ

You can also call us for information or 

materials on: 

0300 123 5000

Creative Services S160293


